
“a true ecological approach 
always becomes a social 

approach; it must integrate 
questions of justice in 

debates on the environment, 
so as to hear both the cry of 
the earth and the cry of the 

poor”
(Laudato SI’, 49)

Good practices in Sustainable Agriculture: 
the Riimenze Community in South Sudan

The Africa Working Group (AWG) of the JPIC invites you to a
webinar on the Sustainable Agriculture Project in Riimenze
(SAP-R), sponsored by Solidarity with South Sudan, an inter-
congregational initiative of the UISG and USG, sets out
primarily to secure livelihoods in a sustainable manner, by
promoting the right balance between utilization of natural
resources and respect for the environment. SAP-R provides
opportunities for professionalization and income, especially
for women, and enables participants to improve nutritional
practices by making the best use of their farm and
household resources.

Please mark your calendars
now and join us for this

interesting webinar!

If you have questions, please email 
missionpromoter@solidarityssudan.org

French translation is available, but must be requested 
no later than 6 October by emailing this address.

A zoom link for the webinar will be circulated 
in early October.


